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Material Change Notice: 

WD Series 
 

 
Due to the discontinuance of the material currently being used, the insulator for the following WD series 

parts will be changing per below: 

 

 Part Number SJ Drawings 
(tray/connector) Insulator Material Change 

1 WD-T100S4V-VF-EA-T45 SJ104912 / SJ104910 
Current Material: 

L204G35 
 

New Material: 
LX70G35 

 
*No change in color 

2 WD-T100S4V-VF-EB-R1000 SJ107741 / SJ107080 

3 WD-T100S4V-VF-N-E-T45 SJ100758 / SJ100757 

4 WD-100S4V-VF-N-PE-T45 SJ100924 / SJ100922 

 

There is no change in connector performance or SJ drawings. 

 

Effective: March 2015 

 

 

For any questions regarding this matter, please contact your local JAE Sales Rep, Regional Sales 
Manager, or Marketing at marketing@jae.com. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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